
Emergencies can happen at 
any time. The Parish Council 
are pleased to support the 
installation of Bleed Control 
Kits to go alongside our 
Community Defibrillators. We 
hope that they are never 
needed, but if they are, can 
help to save a life. In the event 
of an emergency; call 999 who 

will provide the access code and full instructions until an 
ambulance can arrive. Special thanks to RBC Neil Clarke for 
providing funding and ROTPC Cllr Oliver Bere for this idea and 
installation. Anyone can use these, no training is necessary. 
We plan to hold a public familiarisation session in the New 
Year, together with another CPR/Defibrillator awareness 
session for those that missed out in November”  
 


